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8 September 1977
Central Oregon Irrigation District
P.0. Box 548
Redmond, Oregon 97756
Gentlemen:
A In accord with our letter of April 28, 1977, we assume
you are no longer interested in carrying out the changes proposed
by water right transfer application No, 3176 in the names of
Donald C. and Leona B. Piper and, therefore, the file is being
. closed and our check No. 1486 is enclosed in refund of the unearned

fees we have been holding in the amount of $10.00.

Sincerély,

James W, Carver, Jr.
Engineer
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